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September 13, 2012 

 

 

 

John Westrick, Attorney at Law 

Westrick and McDowell-Nix, PLLP 

o/b/o Eric and Charlene Sneve 

210 Degree of Honor Building 

325 Cedar Street 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jgwestrick@westmaclaw.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 1304 Juno Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Westrick: 

 

This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, October 3, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 300 Council Chambers.  At that time, Marcia 

Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer will ask the City Council to refer the matter back to 

Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, October 16, 2012 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 

continue the Public Hearing to Wednesday, November 7, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Joel Essling (email) 
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